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Columbus Police to Present ‘Rich Street Roar’ 
First-Ever Car Show to Feature Unique Lineup of Vehicles 

 

Dozens of exotic, sport, and luxury cars will be on display in downtown Columbus during the 

inaugural Rich Street Roar being hosted by the Columbus Division of Police on Sunday, 

September 3, 2023. Cars will be parked on the Rich Street Bridge from 9:30 a.m. to 12 p.m.  

 

Admission is free thanks to partnerships with Byers Auto Group, Wholesale Automotive 

Supplies of Columbus (WASCO), Tidy Rides Detailing, Jax Wax Inc., Fraternal Order of Police 

Lodge #9 Foundation, First Responders Bridge, and the Columbus Police Foundation.  

 

Vehicle owners are required to register before the event. More information is available online at 

www.richstreetroar.com. Proceeds will benefit the First Responders Bridge and the Columbus 

Police Foundation. 

 

West Rich Street will be closed between Belle Street and 2nd Street beginning at 8 a.m. on 

Sunday, September 3, 2023. Street closures will be lifted upon the conclusion of the event. 
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